
The government subsidy 
for half-price fares will  
end on 30 April.

0800 672 8736 

Bus fares 
are changing 
for 13 to 24-year-olds 
from 1 May

*Fares are higher without a Bee Card. 
There are no changes to fares for Community 
Services and SuperGold card holders.

Register and top up your  
Bee Card for discounted fares* now.

Find your fare at orc.govt.nz/fares


